" Date: May 5, 2014, 113032 AMEDT

To: "zoningboard@townofnewburgh.org" <zoningboard@townofnewburgh.org>
Subject: 35 Odell Circle

Re: Eugenia Ferrari-Falin
35 Odell Circle
(51-2-25) R-1 Zone

Dear Ms Gennarelli:

I am requesting a 6-month extension of the Zoning Board of Appeals' approval of my variances,
due to unforeseen circumstances that have occurred since the zoning board

meeting/approval. First and foremost, the contractor did not have the proper insurance and was
unwilling to get it unless I paid the deposit of $4,000! Needless to say, he is no longer my

contractor... My father, to whom I am the primary caregiver, had to have heart surgery. I've had
to have a second surgery done on my foot.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
Respectfully,
Gina Ferrari-Falin

443-350-3236

Sent from my iPad




